
February Youth Rally is coming up!
We will be holding February Youth Rally at the State Grange Building

in Hooksett on Saturday February 19, 2022.

Check-in and registration is from 12-1. There will be lunch available for

a donation (Variety of soups/chowders, and hot dogs)

1-2pm Cookie Decorating Demonstration & Contest
We will provide all of the materials and cookies, bring your creativity and

ideas about how to decorate. Prizes will be awarded at the end of the

day.

2:30 Workshop: How to Create a Social Media Presence

(tentative- We are Still waiting on confirmation from our presenter.)

Annual Youth Association Meeting will be held immediately following the

last workshop.

Please RSVP (rachel.scanzani@gmail.com or 603-305-4040) by February
15th so that adequate food and materials are available.

Information about other contests and the Grange Knowledge Test will
be available that day.
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